
stronger version of LC18 

Dear Legislators, 

 

I am a Portland, Oregon resident and would like to strongly urge you to pass a stronger version of 

LC18 following the amendments put forth by Reimagine Oregon and affirmed by ACLU Oregon.   

 

Renters should not be vulnerable to eviction during the pandemic, dramatic economic downturn,  and 

winter. This economic downturn is horrible but most horrible for those people who a stronger version 

of LC18 will protect. 

 

Please do the right thing here and protect vulnerable Oregonians. 

 

Thank you 

Sara Simon-Behrnes 

 


